
     

January 4, 2022 

For Immediate Release  

 

The Nunatsiavut Government wishes to advise 

residents of Nain that some staff will resume 

working from the Administration Office 

returning on Wednesday, January 5. All offices 

and buildings will still remain closed to the 

public. 

 

Those requiring assistance are asked to call 

709-922-2942. 

 


